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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
January 03, 2024  

 

18 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report:      No report today.  Next monthly report will be on Jan. 10th. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Jim & Maxine for the goodies this week.   Next week cookies will be 

brought by Doug and Gilles.   Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies. 
       
Guests:                        None this week. 
 
Website:                    The website is up-to-date.  Facebook is also up-to-date. 

 
Business:  Our Christmas Dinner was a great success.  THANKS TO EVERYBODY FOR MAKING IT 

GREAT! 
 Triple C Carvers pamphlets are on table – 2 different types.  Take one and share with 
others. 
 
 Metro Wood Carvers “CREATIVE WOOD CARVING classes, formerly the Floyd Fest, 

Registation Flyers are on the table. 
      This is held in Evart after the Roundup. 
      We announced the birthdays of December, Birthdays –  were Gary Freer (Dec. 18) 
and Ken King (Dec. 21)   

   A Reminder that January 31st , is theme day: Canadiana & birds. 

 World of Decoys – ON-LINE magazine -  240 pages long,  we have pages 150 - 197 

Tech talk:                  Gary and Don assembled the patterns and spent a day cutting blocks of wood for the 

Noah’s Ark project.  Please see Gary to obtain your blocks. 

 Walt provided Swan cut-outs for our Tundra Swan Triple C Carvers fund raiser.  More 

cut-outs coming at the next meeting for this endeavor. 

Upcoming Events: 

January 17th Wednesday, January 17 Mr. Jim Belrose will lead a scheduled  Intaria 

discussion 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum.  

END 


